
04/11/2020 

MRS Fiona Gilholme Hird 
56 Lady Davidson Circuit ST 
Sydney NSW 2087 
fionaghird44@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1233 - 68 - 90 Evans Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

My parents are residents of the Harbord Diggers and I would like to lodge a complaint 
regarding the proposal to put a bowling green in the grounds to operate 7 days a week. 

My parents property sits directly opposite this proposal and would be most affected by this 
going ahead. It is deeply concerning to think that a financial gain is being forged ahead at the 
cost to the people that invested in the dream that was offered of safety, security and a 
community to be surrounded by as they age.

This is being done without any consultation with the residents prior to the logement of the DA. 
My parents will loose public space, they will lose privacy and they will loose security and a 
sense of safety. I am deeply saddened and shocked at how this has taken place. 

Rather what is on offer is a proposal that will attract drinking, loudness and an atmosphere that 
is not conducive to an over 55 retirement space.

Thank you for allowing me to raise my concerns and I hope you reject this proposal when you 
see how deeply it will affect this community that has come together through a really challenging 
year. Please do not create more stress and anxiety for this already vulnerable community.

Warm Regards,
Fiona Gilholme-Hird 

Sent: 4/11/2020 10:01:35 PM
Subject: Online Submission


